
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting March 6, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from February 6, 

2018 were approved. 

 

$25.00 donation to scholarship fund was been received. 

 

Two scholarship applications have been received. 

 

Sue updated Trustees regarding perpetual care progress by the cemetery trustees.  

 

Chris will prepare email in response to Audrey Blogett’s question from DOJ 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 


